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October 16, 2012 

 

DOCKETS TV-120835 AND TV-121197 

NOTICE OF CHANGES MADE TO HOUSEHOLD GOODS TARIFF 15-C 

 

 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On July 13, 2012, the Utilities and Transportation Commission approved changes to 

Household Goods Tariff 15-C in Docket TV-120835. The purpose of those changes was to 

accommodate the use of electronically generated estimate forms.  

 

On September 28, 2012, the commission approved additional changes to Household Goods 

Tariff 15-C in Docket TV-121197. The purpose of those changes was to clarify the bill of 

lading contract language.  

 

Enclosed is a copy of each page that was revised, effective July 13 and September 28, 2012. 

Please replace these pages in your copy of the current tariff.  

 

If you have questions about this notice or about this tariff revision, you may contact Rayne 

Pearson at rpearson@utc.wa.gov, or (360) 664-1111. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

DAVID W. DANNER 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 

Enclosures 
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